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April 1st, 2017 
 
Mike Linkenauger, 
 
Donation 
 
Love Donation of $300 as a thanks offering for using the Well Church of Jacksonville’s building to 
hold a memorial service for Stephen Mantell. 
 
Mike Here is a receipt for your donation, thank you for blessing our ministry and again our 
condolences for your friend.  
 
Pastor Tone Benedict 
 
Tone Benedict 
 
Senior Pastor  
The Well Church of Jacksonville 
2001 Ernest St. 
Jacksonville Florida 32204 
 


